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December 1, 2015 Newsletter  
 

Greenwo od School  
9920 Regency Square Blvd. , Jacksonville, FL 32225  

www .greenwoodjax.org   T: (904) 726-5000 

  

 

 

Ms. Zoe Campbell  is in her twelfth year of teaching, and this is her 

second year here at Greenwood. She was born in Virginia, where as 

a child she excelled in English riding and showing horses. As a 

teenager, Ms. Campbell spent her summers caring for her younger 

brother, who was challenged by several disabilities ñher family 

experience had a tremendous influence upon her career choice, 

and after high school she attended Old Dominion University, where 

she earned her Bachelor of Science degree in Interdisciplinary 

Studies and  a Master of Science degree in Education. In addition to 

her degrees from ODU she holds certifications in History, Science, 

English, and Special Education. While fulfilling the requirements of 

her MSEd program she began teaching at the high school from 

whi ch she graduated, and she taught inclusion classes at the high 

school level for 10 years before moving to Louisville, CO.  

 

Upcoming Events  

Dec, 2 nd    Welcome Wednesday  

Dec. 3 rd    Holiday Showcase          

         5:30 p.m.  

         Book Fair Ends 

Jan. 6 th     Welcome Wednesday  

Jan. 27 th    Open House  

Feb. 26 th    Chili Cook -off  

 

 

 

 

There will not be  

any after school  

homework help  

or extended  

care on  

December 18 th 
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Ms. Campbell, Mr. Tanner, Ms. M. Hall  

http://www.greenwoodjax.org/
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In addition to her educational background, however, Ms. 

Campbellõs love of history is borne of experiences gained in travel 

to countri es, states and cities of historical significance.  

In addition to teaching, Ms. Campbell has used her expertise and 

passion for history as a small business owner specializing in vintage 

pieces from her private collections, which even led her into working 

in various capacities in the fashion industry for several years.  

In 2014, Ms. Campbell made the choice to move to Jacksonville 

with her twin boys, Zane and Gabe, and to return to her first love ñ

teaching.  

Mr. Mark Tanner  is in his eighth year of teaching at  Greenwood 

School and has served our students in a variety of valuable roles. 

Mr. Tanner teaches high school and middle school band and music 

courses and high school chorus director, in addition to his work as 

the sound technician for events at the school and a resident expert 

in the Google Docs for Education tools used at Greenwood. Not 

only has Mr. Tanner been instrumental in the growth and 

enrichment of hundreds of Greenwood students, but he has also 

been blessed by the growth of his own family during hi s years here 

at the school, as we were introduced to his three children; Kayten 

Rae, Jackson and Caroline (C.C.).  What Mr. Tanner is most thankful 

for here at Greenwood is that òthrough every performance and 

demonstration I have been able to watch the grow th, maturation, 

control and discipline that comes with the study of music.   I am 

daily awed and humbled by these students and proud to be part 

of their education. " 

Ms. Melanie Hall  was raised in Texas, but she moved to Florida in 

1997. She began her studie s as a pre -med major at Florida State 

University, but eventually earned her Bachelorõs Degree in 

Psychology. Ms. Hall began her teaching career with Duval County 

Public Schools and discovered her passion for teaching math. She is 

now in her third year of teaching here at Greenwood School and 

she is also the co -advisor for the Greenwood Student Council, in 

addition to offering valuable math homework help sessions several 

mornings a week. Outside of the classroom, she enjoys volunteering 

with various organiz ations in the Jacksonville area, competing with 

her trivia team, and cheering on her favorite college - and pro -

football teams, the FSU Seminoles and the Dallas  Cowboys.  
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NHSS and NJHS 

 

Saturday November 21, Greenwood NHS and NJHS students 

and parents, volunteered at FEEDING NE FL food bank. 

 

We served a total of 51  community volunteer hours, packing 

snack bags, putting boxes together, sorting food donations, 

bagging and sorting apples, and pulling out pallets to clean.  

 

Thank you, Isaiah and mom, Ian and Grandpa, Marissa and 

dad and brother, Blake, Parker and mom, Ms . Hall, Adrian, 

Jailyn, Ryan, Cody and dad, and Mrs. Kruchko.  
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Mrs. Connellõs Corner 

Susan Barton, Dyslexia Expert, is coming to Duval County.  

This free  event is open  to parents, teachers and everyone 

interested  to know more about dyslexia, causes, 

classroom  accommodations  and tutoring programs to assist.  

Register at the  link below.  

www.DePaulSchool.EventBrite.com  

From Mrs. Kruchko  

Reminder for all seniors : 

 

The Yearbook Staff needs your photos for the senior pages. We 

would like five photos at all ages.  

 

We also need a  personal quote. This can be an original quote 

from you or an inspirational quote from someone else.  

 

From the Clinic  
 

Thank you  to those who donated items for the clinic.   We very 

much appreciate the donations for our students.  

From ADDitude Magazine Onli ne  

9 Tips for Using a School Planner 
Successfully 
Children with ADHD who use a planner are more organized and 

earn higher grades. Hereôs how to help your child use this 

essential tool for school. 

http://www.additudemag.com/slideshow/7/slide -1.html  

 

 

 

Mrs. Connell , 

Head of School  

 

 

 

Attention Seniors  

Herff Jones will 

be at our school 

on December 7 th 

at lunch in the 

library taking 

orders for class 

rings, cap and 

gowns, and 

graduation 

announcements . 

 

 

 

 

 

 

http://www.depaulschool.eventbrite.com/
http://www.additudemag.com/slideshow/7/slide-1.html
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PTO NEWSFLASH 

IMPORTANT MEETING INFORMATION:  Did you know tha t our monthly PTO 

meetings are designed specifically to keep families informed of events 

and issues at our school.  Our members have generated many ideas that 

the administrati on of the school has heard and implemented.  Let your 

voice be heard!  Our next Monthly M embership Meeting, open  to all 

Greenwood parents/caregivers, will be Tuesday, December 8th at 

2:00pm.  We ho pe to see you there!  

PLEASE NOTE OUR REVISED MEETING SCHEDULE:  In an effort to 

accommodate more of our families, we have scheduled alternating 

meeting times for the rest of the school year.   

December 8, 2:00pm  

January 12, 8:30am  

February 9, 2:00pm  

March 8, 8:30am  

April 12, 2:00pm  

May 10, 2:00pm  

VOLUNTEER OPPORTUNITIES:  We are pleased to have so m any volunteers 

step up to help with daily lunch distribution, and sending fo od for monthly 

tea cher/staff breakfasts.   We are still in need of volunteers to help at 

sporting events.   We n eed fingerprinted and security -cleared adults to 

collect admissions fees for basketball games,  and to work in the 

concession stand.   If you have n ot had a chance to get fingerprinted, 

please do so very soon.   Please contact Volunteer Coordinator Mary 

Barfield if you are interes ted in volunteering for any of our many 

opportunities.   barfieldparent@greenwoodjax.org.  

BOX TOPS FOR EDUCATION:  BTFE.COM offers many ways to earn 

additional box tops/money for our school.  Even if your family doesnõt use 

the products currently offering box tops, you can still participate.  Please 

go to BTFE.com and enter the daily s weepstakes.  The BTFE.com site runs 

sweepstakes continually.  All thatõs required for most of these is to login 

and submit an entry once a day.   Several swee pstakes are open now, 

with one requiring a code to be entered from specific GM packages.  The 

grand prize on this sweepstakes is 1,000,000 ($100,000).  This contest ends 

12/31/2015.  Another way to earn extra box tops i s with in -store bonus 

offers.  Currently Samõs and Winn Dixie are offering these.  The details can 

be found on BTFE.com.  Priscilla Swanson is our Box Tops Coordinator.  If 

you have a ny questions, or want t o help, contact Priscilla at 

Swansonparent@greenwoodjax.org.  

As always, if you have any questions or ideas for YOUR PTO, please 

contact President Karen Butler at butlerparent@greenwoodjax.org.  
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1st Place High School team, present trophy 

to Mrs. Connell, Head of School.   

 

Donald Riedel, 1st Place Individual, Ian 

Miracle, 2nd Place, Seth Gordon, 3rd Place 

and Joseph Holt, 4th Place.  

 

Greenwood School 6 -8 grade, 3rd Place 

team.  

 



 

   

  Page 8 of 13 

   
 

 

 

         

 


